
Martin, Robert C1 1
From: McCoy, Gerald i 'L 1--
Sent: Friday, September 02, 2011 10:46 AM
To: Bernardo, Robert; Wilson, George; Khanna, Meena; Martin, Robert; Kulesa, Gloria; Boyle,

Patrick; Rivera-Ortiz, Joel; Munday, Joel
Cc: Jones, William; Wert, Leonard; Alexander, Sarah
Subject: North Anna Earthquake AIT Debrief

I have spoken with the team leader from the North Anna Earthquake AIT and Region 2 management and there
will be no debrief on Friday, September 2, 2011.

The team continues their inspection on Friday morning and will head home Friday afternoon. The team will
work from their home offices during the week of September 5, 2011. The next onsite week will be the week of
September 12, 2011.

The only significant update from the team is that the licensee has re-measured the position of the TN-32 ISFS1
casks and the spacing has changed on a few of the casks, up to .5 inch. It is unknown if this was due to
previous measurement errors, or movement during the aftershocks. The licensee and the AIT are following up
on this issue.

I will provide updates on any debrief meetings next week. If you know of anyone else who would like

notification, let me know.

Gerry McCoy

Gerald J. McCoy
Chief, Reactor Projects Branch 5
Division of Reactor Projects, Region 2
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Offii . - 4097-455i
Cell: (b(6
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